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Letter No: 17/2022 

 
 
23rd September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
Dance theatre trip: New Adventure Matthew Bourne’s Sleeping Beauty at Sadler’s 

Wells: Thursday 8th December 2022 
 

The Dance Faculty has organised a theatre visit to Sadler’s Wells to see the production of 
Matthew Bourne’s New Adventures; Sleeping Beauty on Thursday 8th December 2022 
at 7.30pm. This is a fantastic opportunity to see one of Britain’s critically acclaimed 
choreographers and a set work by a practitioner studied on the A Level Dance 
Specification.  
 
The total cost for the trip is £11.50. Please make your payment via ParentPay at the 
website www.parentpay.com and complete the permission boxes on ParentPay by Friday 
21st October.  
 
Staff and Students will be travelling by train, and will be required to purchase their own 
tickets at the station. On Thursday 8th December they will need to arrive and meet the 
dance teachers at St Albans City Station at 5.30pm and will return back at approximately 
11.00pm. Please make travel arrangements home for your child from the station.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Amber Davies 
Director of Learning, Dance 
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